
Submitter: Wayne Fanno 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

Greetings.  I’m in strong opposition to HB 2025.  A bill of this size and impact is 

happening too fast, and without the opportunity for citizens (of whom you claim to 

represent) to understand the true costs and benefits of the measure.  Passing this bill 

is bad government. Please vote no and regroup for the next session.  Thank you. 

 

Wayne Fanno, Ph.D. 

 


